

Tzutzik and Ganeynu Newsletter

Ganeynu News

19 October 2018 - 10 Cheshvan 5779

Parashat Ki Lech-Lecha | Candle lighting: 5:37pm | Shabbat ends: 6:28pm



Holly Rofe Early Learning Centre

T: 2964 1600 | F: 2813 4121 | E: jccadmin@carmel.edu.hk

IMPORTANT DATES

24 – 25 October Book Café

MAZAL TOV

Mazal Tov to the Josselsohn family on the birth of their beautiful baby girl.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

5 Oct - Ben Yas 18 Oct - Reuben Livingstone 22 Oct - Harry Green 24 Oct - Michael Florsheim Dear Ganeynu & Tzutzik Parents,

As the 'Chagim' are behind us, we are busy moving on to our general curriculum.

The Tzutzik classes have started to learn about 'Farm Animals', a theme which they will continue to explore over the next couple of weeks.

The Ganeynu children have been busy learning about 'Baby Animals' and families, through songs, games and crafts. Please log on to 'Vidigami' to enjoy more pictures of your children. We hope you enjoy the lovely book your children made in class and will be bringing home this Friday.

The annual 'Book Café' will take place next week in the Garden Room from 24–25 October. Please drop in and visit. They have some wonderful, age appropriate books for your children. Please do not send money with your children. That is only for the older children. We will be taking the children to the 'Book Café' to hear a story.

Wishing you all Shabbat Shalom

Best Regards,

Hagit Rason

Hagit Razon

Just a reminder...



ganeyny Parents Only...

Please note the Ganeynu upcoming



RED DAY

TUESDAY OCTOBER 23RD

on these days please send your child to school wearing something in that color.

They can also bring a toy from home in the same colour

to show the

ELLOW DAY

THURSDAY OCTOBER 25TH

GREEN DAY

THURSDAY
NCVEMBER
1ST

BLUE DAY

TUESDAY OCTOBER 30TH

DON'T MISS THE BOOK CAFE

בס"ד





Carmel PTA Book Café

24 and 25 October from 9:00am - 4:00pm JCC L3 Garden Room, 70 Robinson Road, Mid-Levels

Adult, Teenage and children's books for sale.

Coffee, tea and nibbles will be served throughout the day.

Suggested amount to send with students is HK\$150-200.

For non-JCC members please bring your HKID card for identification at the entrance.

Kindly sponsored by the Nagar families of Hong Kong

Extra Highlights!

Mandarin, French and second-hand Hebrew books on sale

JCC and BRC students

Come dressed as your favourite book character!
Details and dates to follow

Pink Day - Breast Cancer Awareness Month



Tzutzik "C"

General and Farm Animals





























Tzutzik "H"

General and Farm Animals























Ganeynu "H"

Baby Animals

























Ganeynu "M"

Baby Animals





Ganeynu "Y" Baby Animals





















Dear Ganeynu parents,

For the last few week we have been busy learning about animals and body parts, through song, stories and games. The children have had so much fun.

Over the next couple of weeks we will be moving on to "My Family" theme. Looking forward to having more fun.

Best regards, Miss Vivian

